From: notify@proudcity.com <notify@proudcity.com>

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 11:02 AM

To: Distrib- City Clerk <city.clerk@cityofsanrafael.org>

Subject: City Council meeting on housing today | New submission from Contact the City Clerk's Office

Name

Jerry Frate

Email



City Council meeting on housing today

Message

Hello, I wish I could go to this meeting however I have a Dr.'s appointment this afternoon around the same time. I would like to suggest a site for the "tiny houses". The Sloat nursery on Lincoln Av.e that has been closed down for more than a year. It is relatively flat and has a small existing building that, I believe, has bathrooms. Also, there is a bus stop near there. Could you suggest this site to the committee today, thanks Jerry